
 

 

 
Pending Teacher Strike Action 

 
Dear Parent/Guardians,  
 
You will be aware from the news that some teaching unions will be taking strike action on Wednesday 1st 
February, Tuesday 14th February and other selected dates in March. 
 
At this exact moment in time, schools are still awaiting further guidance to ensure a consistent approach 
is taken. As you can appreciate this is a very sensitive, political and complex situation to deal with and it 
will inevitably have an impact on our school. 
 
It can be predicted that that some classes or the whole school will have to close on the day of strikes but 
you will be notified of this in due course as soon as I am in a position to do so. Several unions are in 
discussion with their members to provide them with further instructions and guidance. 
 
In the meantime, I appreciate your understanding and patience whilst I continue to assess the situation.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr D. Lloyd 
Headteacher  
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